
 

 

 

 

Frequently Asked Questions 

How do I get my access code? 

To get an access code for the Family Portal, contact your child's school. 

Do I need a separate access code for each of my children? 

Yes, you will need a unique access code for each of your children. 

What do I do if I lose my code? 

If you lose your access code, please contact your child's school. 

Does my access code expire? 

No, your access code will not expire and will remain the same from year to year. If your child 
changes schools within Indiana, their access code will move with them. 

What information will I be able to access on the Family Portal? 

The Family Portal displays all your child's scores for ILEARN, IREAD, and/or I AM tests. You 

will be able to view and print out a detailed report of your child's results. 

How can I learn more about navigating through the Family Portal? 

For help in navigating the portal pages, you can use the Guide button in the upper right-hand 

corner of any page. 

How many years of test results can I access on the Family Portal? 

Your child's results are available from the Fall 2025 test administration and onwards, up 

through the current administration. 

Can I print out these scores? 

You can print out screenshots of your child’s scores by clicking the Print button in the upper 
right-hand corner of the page. If you click “View Detailed Report”, you can also print a detailed 
score report for that test. 
 


